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 Joseph & Louise 

Bitran

OBJ2015/6716/INVALID 12/01/2016  10:59:07 We are owners of 81a Priory Road, the property next to number 83. We object to this application as the 

proposed unit will be a complete eyesore, not in keeping with the conservation area and extremely 

noisy (immediately outside our front door and a bedroom window). In this narrow space, the noise will 

be amplified. Air conditioning units do not need to be installed on the outside of a building, they can be 

installed inside, and therefore avoid inconveniencing neighbours. The type of unit proposed would be 

totally inappropriate for a residential building, it is cumbersome, noisy and extremely unattractive, 

more akin to a 1960s office building used for commercial purposes. We strongly object.
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